
Fraser Valley Regional District

45950 Cheam Avenue

Chilliwack, BC V2P 1N6

To the Planning Department,

We understand that the Sasquatch Inn is applying for a Development Variance Permit in order to build
an addition on the back of the Inn.
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As a neighbouring property owner, we support the development variance permit application and this
application.

Don't hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.
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Fraser Valley Regional District

45950 Cheam Avenue

Chilliwack, BC V2P 1N6

To the Planning Department,

We understand that the Sasquatch Inn is applying for a Development Variance Permit in order to build
an addition on the back of the Inn.

^

E^^^-^. ^^-8

®w"fc

As a neighbouring property owner, we support the development variance permit application and this
application.

Don't hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
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Fraser Valley Regional District

45950 Cheam Avenue

Chilliwack, BC V2P 1N6

To the Planning Department,

We understand that the Sasquatch Inn is applying for a Development Variance Permit in order to build
an addition on the back of the Inn.
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As a neighbouring property owner at 46090 Lougheed Highway, Harrison Mills, BC VOM 1LO, we
support the development variance permit application and this application.

Don't hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sit

Erik Lacey


